VTM: Change in the holding time of the Extraordinary General Meeting of Shareholders of 2020 
On 24 July 2020, Vinacomin Transportation and Miner Commuting Service JSC announced the change in the holding time of the Extraordinary General Meeting of Shareholders of 2020 as follows:

Contents: 

On 03 July 2020, Board of Directors of Vinacomin Transportation and Miner Commuting Service JSC sent the invitation letter to shareholders to participate in the Extraordinary General Meeting of Shareholders of 2020 held at 8h30 on 30 July 2020 

Currently, because Board of Directors of Vinacomin Transportation and Miner Commuting Service JSC has an unexpected business trip, so Board of Directors of Vinacomin Transportation and Miner Commuting Service JSC notices the change in the holding time of the Extraordinary General Meeting of Shareholders of 2020 at 8h30 on 31 July 2020

Vinacomin Transportation and Miner Commuting Service JSC notices announced the change in the holding time of the Extraordinary General Meeting of Shareholders of 2020 to shareholders as above 

The programs and other contents of the Extraordinary General Meeting of Shareholders of 2020 are unchanged. 
